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Royal South Australian Yacht Squadron (OA)  

in conjunction with the  

Multihull Association of South Australia presents the 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 
Please note:  
The “King of the Gulf” Facebook page has been changed with a new URL. The old page will not be updated.  
All updates and information on the 2022 King of the Gulf regatta will be on our new Facebook page.  
          
                            HERE   Can you please help to pass on this information to yachties. 

  
 
Changes to the 2022 “King of the Gulf” regatta. 

1. We are hoping that the entry to the marina will be dredged by the Yorke Council in time  
for our 2022 regatta. BUT if not, 2022 race start times will be scheduled as best  
we can around the tide times.  

2. All regatta divisions will have a five (5) race regatta program. 
 This effectively means that the Cruising division will move from a 4 race to a 5 race series and the South 
Australian Multihull State Championship will move from a 7 race to a 5 race series program.  

2022 “King of the Gulf” IMPORTANT dates: 

• Notice of Race (NOR) posted on the web site 18th October 
• Early Bird nomination window from the 18th October to the 31st December 
• Sailing Instructions (SI’s) and Courses on web site 17th January 2022 
• Thursday 3rd February Passage race briefing RSAYS 7.00pm (meals from 6.00pm) 
• Friday 4th February Passage Race - Adelaide to Pt Vincent 
• Saturday 5th February “King of the Gulf” Regatta (2 races) 
• Sunday 6th February “King of the Gulf” Regatta (Orontes Beacon long Race) 
• Monday 7th February “King of the Gulf” Regatta (2 races) 
• Tuesday 8th February Passage Race Pt Vincent to Adelaide 
•  
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